
 

Miss E Hickling 

Executive Headteacher 
 

Mrs L Sanchez Daviu 
Head of School 
 

Tel/Fax: 01622 842674 

 

Kingswood Primary School 
Cayser Drive 

Kingswood 

MAIDSTONE 
Kent 

ME17 3QF 
Email: office@kingswoodkentsch.co.uk 

Website: www.kingswood.kent.sch.uk 

 

________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

                      
 

 

Dear Parent / Carer 

I hope you all had a lovely break. I am delighted to be working with the children in Maple Class and we have 

some exciting learning opportunities planned for Term 4. 

This term, our focus in geography will be on exploring the world we live in. We will start by learning about 
the seven continents. From there, we will delve into the United Kingdom, studying its geographical features 
and the seas and oceans that surround it.  We will be enjoying an immersion day in the second half of the 
term (date to be confirmed) where the children will be invited to dress in red, white and blue and have the 
opportunity to explore the United Kingdom in more creative ways. 

In Art, our starting point will be the inspiring work of Samantha Stevenson.  Through her creations, we will 
explore different paper crafting techniques and encourage the children to express their creativity. We are 
excited to see their imaginations come to life. 

For Music, we will be exploring vocal and body percussion. The children will have the opportunity to 
experiment with their voices and use their bodies as instruments, creating rhythmic beats and harmonies in 
a fun and engaging way.  

Our Science unit will be linked to British Science Week and will involve scientific investigations.   

In our Life Skills lessons, we will be focusing on citizenship, emphasizing the importance of rules and 
responsibilities within our community. We will also explore the concept of caring for others and develop 
empathy and compassion among the children. 

During Understanding Beliefs, World Views , we will be learning about Christians at Easter. This will provide 
the children with a deeper understanding of the significance of Easter within the Christian faith and promote 
respect for different cultural and religious beliefs. 

In Physical Education (PE), the children will be exposed to two exciting disciplines: gymnastics and trigolf.  PE 
will be on a Monday and Wednesday afternoon so please make sure your child comes dressed appropriately 
on these days.  

Thank you for your continued support.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Syred 
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